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Agenda Item 7 
 
STANDARDS COMMITTEE – 15TH OCTOBER 2018 
 
 
Questions raised by the Customer Service and Transformation Scrutiny Committee 
in relation to their Operational Review of Standards Committee. 
 
 
Following initial consideration of evidence for the review, the Working Group have 
posed the following questions: 
 

 Is there a process in place with Parish Clerks to ensure new Parish Cllrs receive 
necessary training following election (inc. Code of Conduct)?   

 How does this process differ from those elected following a main Local Election 
and a By-Election? 

 

It is likely that Members may make some recommendations on this point, depending 
on information provided. 
 
 


